
 

Christmas Reading Newsletter 

Here are some books that Mrs Ibbotson recommends this half term. 

Y5/6 

 

‘A Place Called Perfect’ by Helena Duggan.  

 

“I couldn’t put this book down! It follows the 

fascinating journey of Violet who moves to a town 

called Perfect… but perhaps it doesn’t live up to its 

name. All the residents have to wear special glasses 

and Violet soon discovers that not all is as it seems. A 

thoroughly spooky, enjoyable read!”  

Y3/4 

 

‘The Monster in the Lake’ by Louie Stowell.  

 

“This is a fast-paced story full of magic, 

friendship and mystery. Follow Kit the wizard and 

her two best friends as they embark on a 

spellbinding quest to save the world.”  

Y1/2 

 

‘The Journey Home’ by Frann Preston-Gannon. 

 

“This book follows the journey of four brave 

animals to a new land. It is a wonderful tale of 

friendship and adventure which carries an 

important message about looking after our world.”  

 

EYFS 

 

‘Little Glow’ by Harry Woodgate and Katie Sahota.  

 

“This delightful picture book follows Little Glow 

through a variety of different celebrations 

including Chinese New Year and Diwali. The 

children in Maple Class have really enjoyed 

exploring the illustrations this half term!” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Reading 

We hope you have a fantastic Christmas holiday – we’re looking 

forward to hearing about some of the books you’ve shared 

together when we return to school. 

Happy Christmas! 

 

 

 

 

 

New Releases 

Look out for the latest Christmas reads! 

EYFS KS1 LKS2 UKS2 

    
 

 

Amazon Wish Lists 

Many thanks to those who have donated a book so far.  

If you would like, and are able, to support the school and your child’s 

education, please buy one of the books on our Amazon wish lists. This will 

arrive at school a few days later and be added to the children’s class library. 

There are separate lists for EYFS, KS1 and KS2 and the links have been sent 

out. The lists have been updated with some new releases now available to 

purchase for our children to enjoy.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are some books we’ve enjoyed in Year 

One 

 

Jude recommends ‘Kid Christmas’ 

by David Litchfield. 

 

“I like this book because it’s full 

of Christmas things and it’s so 

special. It makes me feel happy.”  

 

Wilf recommends ‘Tell Me a 

Dragon’ by Jackie Morris.  

 

“I really like this page because 

it’s got polar bears.”  

 

Savannah recommends ‘Brrr!… 

Where did the dinosaurs really 

go?’ by Kes Gray and Nick East.  

 

“I like this book because it’s 

really funny. The dinosaurs have 

to knit because it’s so cold.”  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


